
2019 Southwest Association of Freshwater 

Invertebrate Taxonomists (SAFIT) Taxonomic 

Workshop.   
19-20 October, 2019  

University of California-Davis, Briggs Hall, Room 122 
 

Aquatic Hemiptera/Heteroptera, 
the true bugs 

with Dan Polhemus, Bishop Museum 

 

 
SAFIT will hold the 2019 taxonomic workshop at Briggs Hall, UC Davis on 

the weekend of October 19-20, prior to the SAFIT annual board meeting on 

October 21 at the Yolo Bypass Wildlife Area near Davis, and the 26th annual 

California Aquatic Bioassessment Workgroup (CABW) meetings at the ARC 

on the UC Davis campus on October 22-23.  The workshop this year will focus 

on the aquatic Hemiptera/Heteroptera and will be presented by Dan 

Polhemus, the Bishop Museum, Hawaii.  There will also be a section on 

taxonomic updates. Folks are encouraged to volunteer to provide updates on 

other taxonomic groups. Please contact Robert Wisseman 

bob@aquaticbio.com with your ideas or questions.  
 

 



 

 

Cost to Attend: SAFIT Members: $300  

   Non-members:     $400  
 

*You must be an active member of SAFIT for 2019 at the time of registration   

to register for the workshop at the reduced fee*  

Payment may be sent to the SAFIT treasurer:  

Bill Isham, C/O Wood E&I,  

9210 Sky Park Court, San Diego CA, 92123 

Please make checks/money orders payable to “SAFIT” in US dollars.   

 

 
We have room for 40 participants in this workshop and 

these seats will be filled on a first come first serve basis.  We 

will accept participants up to the day of the workshop or 

until all seats are filled. If you have any questions about this 

workshop, please contact John Pfeiffer at 

jpfeiffer@ecoanalysts.com 

 
Current students may apply to Dan Pickard, the SAFIT president 

dpickard@csuchico.edu for a scholarship to have the workshop fee 

waived. 

 

Students and staff from UC-Davis may attend all or part of the 

workshop for free, but please notify Bob Wisseman 

bob@aquaticbio.com that you will be doing so to make sure we have 

enough room. 

 

 


